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To: Unknown
Bcc: Charles.McAteer@stonybrook.edu

Special Early Edition, enjoy your PayDay tomorrow.  Charlie

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for March 2012

Thur. March 15th • Women's Concerns Workshop, Broadcasting, Noon, SB Union Room 247,(RSVP to
www.uupsbu.org)
Sat. March 17th • St. Patrick's Day, a move for a National Holiday??
Tues. March 20th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to
Corinne at 632-6570)
Weds. March 28th • Health & Safety Workshop, Financial Wellness, Noon, Wang Center Room 301,
(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

Look at the UUP Statewide Website for Negotiations Updates 
Your Union Contract Team is meeting either weekly or bi-weekly with the state to work on your next
UUP contract. Ultimately you will be given the opportunity to review any proposed contract and Vote
on Approving it or Sending it back to the contract team to renegotiate it (ONLY if you are a UUP
member, Fee Payers do not get that right to vote on the contract)  The team posts updates from
time to time to inform you what is generally happening with out specifics which are fluid throughout
the negotiations process.  Just to review the process, when your team along with the Statewide
President Phil Smith feel they have a tentative contract team , they will call in the UUP statewide
contract committee which includes your chapter president Artie Shertzer to review and agree that the
tentative proposal should go to all the UUP members for their review and vote to approve or not.
 Please take the time to click on the attached link  http://www.uupinfo.org/negotiations/index.php 
 to see what is currently happening.  Stay informed and if you want to contract your UUP Chief
Negotiator Jamie Dangler please do so by email at contract@uupmail.org .

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office: Room S-5415  |  Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library  |  Zip = 3388  |  632-6570
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